
PRESS RELEASE 
 

LEDBURY WAR MEMORIAL WORKS  
 

Ledbury Town Council would like to inform residents of Ledbury that the works to make 
good the War Memorial are anticipated to commence in June 2023. 
 
The contractor appointed to undertake the repair works is Ian Bishop Masonry of 
Tewkesbury and will be overseen by Caroe & Partners Architects and O’Brien Price 
Structural Engineers from Stroud. 
 
Caroe & Partners are currently working with Ian Bishop to source samples of materials 
to be provided to Herefordshire Planning Officers in accordance with the Listed 
Building Planning Consent and once these have all been approved the contracts will 
be signed and work commenced. 
 
During the works there will be some disruption to the walk way around the Memorial 
area, but we are working with Ian Bishop to minimise this and hopefully avoid having 
to close off the walk way completely during the works. 
 
Further updates will be provided closer to the start date. 
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